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Our Mission
To inspire, cultivate, and empower all learners to maximize their potential.

August, 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The Whitesboro Central School District announced an amendment to its policy for serving meals for 
children served under the National School Lunch Program and School Breakfast Program for the 2024-2025 
school year, which would allow for all children at all Whitesboro CSD schools to be served meals at no charge.

The following school buildings will serve meals to all students at no charge:

Whitesboro High School 
Whitesboro Middle School
Parkway School
Deerfield Elementary School
Hart’s Hill Elementary School
Marcy Elementary School
Westmoreland Elementary School

For additional information, please contact:
Ms. Angela Aguiar 
Director of Food Service 
Whitesboro Central School 
6000 State Rte. 291 
Marcy, NY 13403 
aaguiar@wboro.org 
315.266.3315

Thank you,

Angela Aguiar, Director of Food Service


